
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Congratulations! I am so happy that you’ve taken this important step, and made the incredible decision to move 
forward with your treatment. 

 
The very reason I decided to limit my practice is to help patients with pain and sleep problems achieve true 
happiness, and real, lasting improvement. 
 
It’s not every day someone has the insight to take that first important step towards your own health and 
happiness, and I commend you for embracing the bright future you want. You are worth it! 
 
In order to give you the very best experience and exceptional treatment you deserve, I’ve invested over 1,800 
hours in my own postgraduate education, and currently educate healthcare providers worldwide in providing the 
highest-level techniques for treating pain and sleep issues. Seeing each patient’s success makes every minute worth 
it. 

 
The medical profession has always been a way of life for my family. My father and great-grandfather are 
physicians, my grandfather and uncle are dentists, several of my other uncles are orthopedic surgeons, and many 
of my aunts are nurses. Because of this, I grew up with a deep appreciation for the life-changing impact great 
healthcare can provide. 
 
Growing up in Sound Bend, I knew in my heart that I wanted to pursue healthcare. After graduating from the 
University of Notre Dame I attended dental school at The Ohio State University. Today, I treat patients at the 
TMJ & Sleep Therapy Centre of Northern Indiana. 
 
My passion is treating craniofacial pain, adult and pediatric sleep breathing disorders and TMD. By treating these 
issues, helping patients achieve greater rest, and pain free days, I’ve seen whole lives turn around. Now that is 
something to get excited about. 

 
It is absolutely heartbreaking to watch people delay the care they need, and that is why I am so impressed and 
inspired that you have selected to move forward with your treatment. Again, A HUGE CONGRATULATION 
to you for embracing life, and getting the world-class care, you deserve.  

 

To maximize our time together, please watch the welcome video then 
complete the medical intake form and return to our office 24 hours prior to 
your appointment.  You can email it to info@tmjsleepindiana.com or fax to 
(877) 317-3186. 
 
We are about to take an amazing journey together, and I can promise you that the 
time you spend with us at the TMJ & Sleep Therapy Centre will be memorable, 
enjoyable, and inspiring. You’ll be in the very best hands while you’re here, and I’m 
certain you are going to love the results. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Daniel Klauer 
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